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Local Teacher Learns About Climate Change at the Dauphin Island Sea Lab
 ​​​________, a teacher at _______ recently attended a teachers’ workshop at the Dauphin Island Sea Lab titled “Climate Change in the Gulf of Mexico.” 

During the week-long program   examined the impacts of climate change in the environment in Alabama and along the Gulf Coast. The workshop included lectures from researchers, exploration of data-rich online resources and hands-on activities. The focus of the class was on the concepts of global warming, ocean acidification and hurricanes. 
The workshop participants also took a day trip out on DISL’s 65 ft. research vessel, the RV Alabama Discovery, in Mobile Bay to test water salinity, temperature and visibility. Aboard the boat, the teachers trawled the waters to examine local fish and other aquatic organisms and study how climate change is affecting marine life. 

At the end of the week the teachers shared lesson ideas, plans and strategies on how to incorporate the new information into the classroom in any grade level. The group left the workshop with topical information and activities suitable for the students. 
The Climate Change program is free for participants, thanks to a grant from the Mississippi Alabama Sea Grant Consortium (MASGC).  For more information about the MASGC visit its website at www.masgc.org, and for more information on DISL, visit its website at www.disl.org. 
